
 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

We are pleased to share with you a Legal Brief for the benefit of International Civil Servants on the 

following topics: 

Sick Leave and you as an International Civil Servant, by Edward Flaherty and Anca Apetria. 
 
 
Please direct any feedback or question to ficsa@un.org 
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